
Spearfish King Of The Hills Tournament

Date: January 27, 2024

Location: Spearfish High School-1725 North Main St

Wrestle AAU age you are in 2024

Weigh-Ins:
Tots/Bantum: 6:00-8:00am *doors will not open until 6:00am!

Midgets: weigh-ins open until 10:30am
Novice/Schoolboy: weigh-ins open until 12:00pm

Must have current AAU Card and Birth Certificate upon arrival to verify attendance

Start Times:
Coaches meeting at 8:45am in the wrestling room

Coaches must have AAU card and band to be matside

Tots/Bantam: 9:00am
Midgets: approx. 11:30am

Novice/Schoolboy: approx. 1:00pm

Admissions: Wrestlers $20.00 paid on Trackwrestling
Coaches band: $10

K-adults: $5
5 and under: Free

*Cash only, no cards or checks*

Registration on trackwrestling. Cutoff: 5pm Friday, January 26. Limited to 450 wrestlers
NO LATE REGISTRATIONS!

Contact info: spearfishyouthwrestling@gmail.com Abby: 605-920-1611 or Chris: 605-645-1059

This event is licensed by the Amateur Athletic Union of the U.S., Inc.

This event is licensed by the Amateur Athletic Union of the U.S., Inc. All participants must have a current AAU membership. AAU membership may not be included as part of the entry fee to the event.
AAU Youth Athlete membership must be obtained before the competition begins, except where the event operator has a laptop available with an internet connection. 
Be Prepared: Adult and Non-Athlete memberships are no longer instant and cannot be applied for at an event. Due to background screenings, please allow up to 10 days for adult memberships to be 
processed. Participants are encouraged to visit the AAU website www.aausports.org to obtain their membership.
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